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I have lived in Oregon for 20 years and I strongly oppose getting rid of mail in ballots. 

This is one of the ways that we make sure the most amount of people are able to 

vote. This takes care of our disabled and elder community, those who work long 

hours, are caretakers of children and equalizes the voting process. Let’s not go back 

in time. This is one of the things that makes Oregon special.  


